December 11, 2014

Purpose: To provide the board an opportunity to review and approve new
course proposals for students at MHS.

Background:

As part of Strategic Priorities 3.8 and 3.11, MHS administration and teacher-leaders
have developed course descriptions for new offerings beginning in 2015-16.

Giving students an opportunity to forecast for these new offerings this winter is
essential for the high school scheduling process. Further work must be done during
the budget process to determine levels of funding available (especially in the case of
Project Lead the Way), but having the student forecasting data in place will position
the district to move quickly should it be financially viable.



